Our ref: PS232/22-23/LCX/KLA

24 March 2023

Re: Year 8 Health Education

Dear Parent/Guardian,
Next term, after Easter, our Year 8s will study a health topic in science lessons.
The following topics will be covered:

Relationships
Puberty
Nutrition

Eating disorders
Drugs

Smoking
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This programme will take place during the Summer term, after the Easter break. We expect all
students to attend these lessons as they are part of the National Curriculum, however, if you
require any further information regarding the programme please contact me as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Miss L. Cox
Subject Leader Health

Icox@theangmeringschool.co.uk.
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